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LANCASTER SHOOTING 
 

 
Lancaster, TX – On Thursday, July 12, 2018 at 5:51 p.m., the Lancaster Police Department responded 

to a shooting in progress at the 1500 block of North Bluegrove Road.  Upon arrival, officers located a 

27-year-old male with a single gunshot wound.  The male was transported to the hospital for treatment 

and is in stable condition. The suspect is in custody after turning himself in to the Lancaster Police 

Department.  

 

All parties involved have been identified and are cooperating with detectives. The investigation is still 

ongoing. No additional information is available at this time.  
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